
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

 

There will be a Public Hearing concerning the Northern United - Humboldt 
Charter School’s 2020-2021 Proposed Annual Budget during the regular monthly 
meeting of the Board of Directors on Thursday, June 25, 2020, 2:00 p.m.  Public 
comment is welcome.  A review copy of the Proposed Budget Adoption will be 
available for public inspection with the Board Meeting Packet documents on the 
School’s website at ​www.nucharters.org​ ​on Thursday, June 11, 2020. 

http://www.nucharters.org/

